

APR 15 2011

April 14, 2011

ELECTIONS SECRETARY OF STATE

The Honorable Scott Gessler Secretary of State State of Colorado Department of State 1700 Broadway, Suite 200 Denver, Colorado

Re: Ballot Initiative Measure 2011-12 #19

Dear Secretary Gessler:

As designated representatives of the proponents of the above referenced proposed ballot initiative measure, we hereby withdraw the above referenced proposed ballot initiative measure from consideration as a ballot issue for the 2011 ballot by filing this letter with your office.

Please contact our legal counsel, Dee Wisor, at 303-299-8228, with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Sen. Rollie Heath

2455 Vassar Drive

Boulder, CO. 80305

Richard Valenty

1623 Yellow Pine Ave.

Boulder, CO. 80304